
 

Friday 7th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

These weeks are hurtling past faster than ever and we are now heading into 

the final three weeks of term.  The children have been absolutely incredible in 

throwing themselves eagerly at every learning opportunity that comes their 

way and we are enormously proud of their achievements this year. Well done 

all!  

 

 
 

 



Clare Sara, Year 1 Teaching Assistant, is leaving us temporarily today to begin 

her maternity leave. From all of us at Penpol, we wish Clare and her family all 

the very best and look forward to welcoming her back to school in the not-

too-distant future!  

 

For many of you looking for updates today, you may have found that we 

were experiencing significant problems with our website. We are very sorry for 

any inconvenience caused. The problem has been resolved and it is back 

online now.  

 

Thank you all for your very kind donations to Drama Express. You raised a 

fantastic £265, all of which will support young people with additional needs to 

enjoy their passion for drama. To learn more about the charity, please click 

here: https://www.drama-express.org/  

 

We now have a beautiful coop for our chickens! Ivan has been working 

really hard to get everything ready before the end of term. There will be a 

photo to follow!  If you replied previously expressing an interest in helping to 

look after the chickens, you should now have received a text message asking 

you to reconfirm. For any newly interested families, please send a text 

message to the office or contact me at my email address below. We will then 

be able to draw up a timetable for over the summer holidays! We look 

forward to welcoming our feathered friends very soon!  

 

 
 

 

Wishing you all a restful weekend.  

 

Best wishes,   

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher  

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 

https://www.drama-express.org/

